
BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

OCTOBER 9, 2014 

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee. We met at 10:30 AM in 

the BellaVita Annex. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio - Nancy Triggs, Board Contact - Bill Burdick, Carolyn 

Beeson, Barbara Quinn. 

MEMBERS ABSENT – Linda Sanders (Linda had a prior commitment and had to leave after 15 minutes), 

Rosemary Trevino, Janice Jensen, Sarah Barnett 

Last month’s minutes have not been typed and accordingly could not be approved/disapproved. 

Two main topics of discussion today were the Pictorial Directory and the upcoming BellaBuzz 

production. 

The box of handouts, poster and other information was received from the Lifetouch Company and 

subsequently displayed in the clubhouse for pickup by the residents. Signup sheets were put on the 

clubhouse desk for picture taking scheduling. It was decided to ask the block captains to help complete 

paperwork during the picture taking process.  

Carolyn Beeson has sent an email to club presidents asking for articles for the BellaBuzz. The deadline 

for submission is November 5th but could be extended a few days if necessary. Past and future events 

could be posted in the upcoming issue. Bill Burdick will follow-up with the club presidents for article 

submission.  

We are going to meet on the second Wednesday of November to see if this is a better fit for everybody’s 

schedule. Some conflict occurred on the Thursday meeting date. The time of 10:30 AM will stay the 

same as will the meeting place.  

Genie Dunnage, an active BV resident, was mentioned as a potential member of the Communications 

Committee. We will wait for member’s concurrence before asking her.  

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Bob Stockinger 


